
Ecole Bannatyne Parent Council (AGM) 
Tuesday November 2nd, 2021 
Attendance: Ashlyn Bohonos, Rone Boyko, Kristina Braun, Lasha Glennie, Charlene Hogg, Dana 

Henderson, Erika Forsyth, Melanie Hasenheit and Adam Milne. 
 
Meeting called to order: 6:30pm 
 
1. Welcome 

 
2. Approval of minutes from September. Moved by Ashlyn and seconded by Erika Forsyth. 

Motion approved. 
 

3. Principal’s Report 
 

• Huge thanks to our staff for coordinating the Halloween festivities and Dance-a-thon 
COVID style, especially Mme Gallo for preparing students and for dancing with them four 
periods straight! We are so fortunate to have such a dedicated and collaborative staff. 

 
• Thanks also to our community for your incredibly generous support of the annual 

fundraising. Over 3000$ has been raised so far and funds are still coming in. We will 
share a final count once all has been collected as well as announce prize winners. We are 
so fortunate to have such an incredibly supportive. 
 

• Bus Ridership – Thurs and Friday 
 

• Virtual Remembrance Day Celebration  – Wednesday morning, November 10. 
 

• No school Friday, November 19 - Report Card Writing 
 

• First term Report Cards sent home electronically on Wednesday, December 1 
 

• Virtual Scholastic Book Fair – information has been shared with the community.  
 

• Virtual Parent conferences via teams – 10 min individual appointments with teachers - 
Thursday evening December 2 and Friday morning December 3. 

 
• December 3 PM – School-based professional development  

 
4. Fall Parent Council Fundraiser 
 

The first gift card fundraiser will be due November 22nd. Order forms will come via e-mail. 
Thursday there will be paper forms. It will run almost every month. 
 

5. Events 



 
Milk program is going well. New order forms will be coming out. It will only be digital 
copies sent out.  
Last meeting we discussed recess equipment and that was ordered. Some have arrived 
and still waiting for a few. The ones arrived have been distributed. 
 
Bookfair e-mail went out and it runs November 1st – 12th. All orders have to be in by the 
12th. Pickup date will announced and will be at Nicole Browning’s house. 
 

6. New business 
 

Adam Milne asked about the ice patch on the sidewalk near the fence which is dangerous 
and would like to do something about it. Rone said there will be a good amount of salt and 
sand used on it. 

 
7. Treasurer’s Report.  

 

The current bank balance is $23,099.42.    
    

We had one withdrawal during October in the amount of $352.34 for the Milk program.  
   

Deposits were $15.38 for GST and $1,731.00 for the milk program.  
    

There will be another withdrawal and deposit for the Milk program during 
November.  Amount TBA upon receipt of invoice. 

 
Moved by Erika and seconded by Ashlyn. Motion approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned: 6:50pm 
 


